
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  May 21, 2018 
 
To:  Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and School Staff 
 
From: Angelique Richardson, Director, Office of Archives & Records 
 
Re: Purification Church Part of Georgia Trust Expedition to 

Washington, GA 
           

 
The Georgia Trust for Historic Preservation is hosting an expedition to 
Washington, GA on Saturday, July 21 and will feature Purification of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary as one of the stops. This expedition is self-guided and 
includes several historic sites in Washington and the surrounding area. 
 
Purification Church in Sharon was named as one of The Georgia Trust for 
Historic Preservation’s Places in Peril in 2014. However, it has been undergoing 
revitalization thanks to the Friends of Purification Church. 
 
Registration, ticket options and further information about the expedition can 
be found be found on the Georgia Trust’s website at 
https://www.georgiatrust.org/tours-events/expeditions/. 
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